
From: Chao Ma  

Sent: Saturday, April 18, 2020 9:39 AM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Cc: Dave Barrow <dave.barrow@richmondhill.ca>; Castro Liu <castro.liu@richmondhill.ca>; 

Carmine Perrelli <carmine.perrelli@richmondhill.ca>; Joe DiPaola 

<joe.dipaola@richmondhill.ca>; greg@gregberos.com; Tom Muench 

<tom.muench@richmondhill.ca>; David West <david.west@richmondhill.ca>; Karen Cilevitz 

<karen.cilevitz@richmondhill.ca>; Godwin Chan <godwin.chan@richmondhill.ca>; Jessica 

Subject: Support for David West to reschedule the Yonge Bernard KDA hearing to no earlier 

than October 31st, 2020 

Hello Dear All 

We, as residents in the neighborhood, strongly support Councillor David West for the following 

Move.  

Also, We would express the utmost concerns for this major planning decision when the public 

cannot attend Council meetings in person, which is truly unfair to our residents, and this is due 

to the confluence of in place COVID-19 restrictions and the timing of the LPAT hearing during 

these restrictions and is further exacerbated by the lack of clarity by LPAT on the rescheduling 

of a new date. 

We support Councillor David West for: Reschedule the Yonge Bernard KDA hearing to no 

earlier than October 31st, 2020, and that Planning Staff be directed to immediately make this 

request to LPAT so that the May 13th Council meeting dealing with the Yonge Bernard KDA 

matter can also be delayed in order to facilitate proper live and in person delegation 

from citizens when COVID-19 restrictions may be eased. 

Thank you for your time and consideration at this difficult time. 

Best regards, 

CHAO MA and Yi Huang 

Ward 4 residents 


